NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Senator Rivera Issues Statement on the Passing of Former NYC
Mayor Ed Koch

GUSTAVO RIVERA  February 1, 2013

Bronx, NY - Senator Gustavo Rivera (D, WF-Bronx) released the following statement today in

response to the passing of former New York City Mayor Ed Koch:

"I am deeply saddened by the passing of former Mayor Ed Koch. Mayor Koch will be
remembered as the quintessential New Yorker as well as for his sense of service to the city he
loved. He had a passion that went beyond ensuring government worked efficiently for the
people, but also a commitment to service that extended long after his term as Mayor. He was
boisterous, outspoken and spirited. His legacy will remain in the hearts of New Yorkers for
years to come, and he will be sorely missed."



